
	

KENT	COUNTY	COUNCIL

The	Street,	Boughton	Under	Blean
(PROHIBITION	OF	DRIVING)​

THE	ROAD	TRAFFIC	REGULATION	ACT	1984
TEMPORARY	ORDER	OCTOBER	2021

To	allow	frame	and	cover	replacement	works	to	be	carried	out,	Kent	County
Council	has	made	an	Order	to	temporarily	prohibit	through	traffic	on	part	of	The
Street,	Boughton	Under	Blean.

A	closure	is	planned	from	18th	October	2021	at	23:00,	with	estimated	completion
by	19th	October	2021	at	05:00,	or	where	stated	on	a	valid	Permit
(LQ001SWAT11393551-01	-	Southern	Water).	The	scheduled	dates	may	vary	for
these	works	with	appropriate	signage	on	site	and	the	works	will	be	displayed	on
One.Network

The	Street	will	be	closed	in	the	general	vicinity	of	number	205,	to	the	extent
indicated	by	signs	and	barriers	on	site.

The	closure	is	required	for	the	safety	of	the	public	and	workforce	while	frame
and	cover	replacement	works	are	undertaken	by	Southern	Water.

The	alternative	route	for	any	through	traffic	is	via	Bull	Lane,	Staple	Street,
Staplestreet	Road,	The	Street	and	vice	versa.

For	information	regarding	this	closure	please	contact	Southern	Water	on	0330
303	0368,	who	will	be	able	to	assist	with	the	scope	of	these	works.
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	Simon	Jones,	Corporate	Director	of	Growth,	Environment	and	Transport.
Kent	County	Council,	County	Hall,	Maidstone,	ME14	1XQ
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